
Solata Foods is recalling spinach products due to potential contamination with Listeria 
monocytogenes. The affected product was distributed in retail stores and comes in various sizes. 
All packages have lot numbers # 40606 and 11006 on the package and with an expiration date of 

6/20/24 and 6/24/24 stamped on the side. 

To see the full recall announcement, including details on affected products please visit 
AGRICULTURE.NY.GOV.

.
Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this recall. 

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your Business Development Associate 
or call Customer Service at 773.927.8870.  
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INDUSTRY RECALL: Solata Foods LLC Recalls Fresh Spinach, Organic Spring Mix, and Other Spinach 
Products Because of Possible Health Risk

Midwest Foods is NOT Associated with this Recall
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https://agriculture.ny.gov/news/consumer-alert-solata-foods-recalls-fresh-spinach-organic-spring-mix-and-other-spinach
https://agriculture.ny.gov/news/consumer-alert-solata-foods-recalls-fresh-spinach-organic-spring-mix-and-other-spinach
https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/fresh-start-produce-sales-initiates-recall-whole-cucumbers-because-possible-health-risk

